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Employee of the Month
     March’s Employee of the Month was Tiffany 
Sanders. Tiffany has been working for Manor On The 
Hill for several months primarily as a CNA in Memory 
Care Lane. At other times she has 
helped by working in the kitchen and 
at the reception desk. Tiffany is very 
kind to our residents, attentive to the 
needs of those she’s providing care 
to, and she is a helping hand to 
co-workers. Manor On The Hill 
thanks Tiffany for being such a dedicated person.

Welcome New Members to our Community!
Assisted Living

Marie B.
Lucy P.

April Birthdays

Assisted Living Memory Care
04/13 - Irene H.         04/04 - Robert B.
04/19 - Mary P.         04/07 - Gloria S.
04/20 - Lorraine L.         04/14 - Joan O.

        04/17 - Don L.
        04/28 - Arletta C.
        04/30 - Frances T.

April Highlights

Every Sunday, Tuesday & Thursday - 
            Indoor Walking Club on the 2nd Floor 
            at 2:00 PM.

04/04 - Happy Hour with music entertainment 
            by Carol & Lorenzo in the Main Dining 
            Room at 2:00 PM.

04/09 - Wear your Red Sox gear and colors to 
            celebrate Red Sox Opening Day!

04/09 - Take advantage of 10-minute private 
             visit with a nice beautiful cat provided 
             by Fur Love Comfort cats. Sign-up for 
             the a time between 3:00 - 4:20 PM.

04/10 - Resident Council Meeting at 2:15 PM
            in the Large Room. This is open to all
            Residents!

04/11 - Come enjoy our Ice Cream Social at 
             1:30 PM in the Main Dining Room.

04/12 - Catholic Mass in the Large Room at 
            1:00 PM.

Paper Airplane Challenge - On Monday, 
April 15 at 1:00 PM we are going to construct 
paper airplanes out of different types of paper. 
On Wednesday, April 17 we will test fly all the 
paper airplanes, flying them off from the 
balcony to the Main Dining Room below. Have 
some fun and give it a try!

04/16 - We’re celebrating the April birthdays 
            with music entertainment by Jim 
            Porcella  in the Main Dining Room 
            at 2:00 PM.

04/19 - We’re going to celebrate the Roaring 
            Twenties all day. Wear fancy outfits or 
            accessories to play part of the 20’s! 
            Come and enjoy our Speakeasy Party 
            at 2:30 PM in the Dining Room.

04/23 - Happy Hour with music entertainment 
            by John Morello in the Main Dining 
            Room at 2:00 PM.

APRIL      2024 MESSENGER

From The Activity Desk
Spring Greetings,

     This past month we had an amazing time hearing the songs sung by our 
entertainers, celebrating St. Patrick’s Day, and watching the dance performance by The 
Irish Dance Company. The month of April has a lot in store for our residents. We have 
our entertainers, our new exercise chair yoga class towards the end of the month, and 
the pop-up library from the Leominster Public Library at the end of the month. Towards 
the beginning of the month on Tuesday, April 9th it is Red Sox Opening Day and I 
encourage you all to wear your Red Sox gear or colors. In the middle of the month on 
Friday, April 19th we’re going to have a good time celebrating the Roaring 20’s. Feel free 
to dress up and wear your favorite jewelry. The day should prove to be interesting and 
fun, especially with a speakeasy party in the afternoon. Then on Monday, April 22nd I 
hope to see you at this month’s presentation on Scotland at 10:45 AM in the Large 
Room. Enjoy the brighter days
that April brings to us!

In Peace,

Jordan Daigle
Activity Director


